
 
 
Rebecca Bobola         
Environmental Scientist 
Wetlands and Subaqueous Lands Section 
Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control 
May 13, 2021 
 
RE: Proposed Eisenmann Pier Extension and Revision Docket #2021-P-W-0006 
 
Dear Ms. Bobola: 
 

Thank you once again for your efforts to keep the Villages at Herring Creek 

HOA(VHCHOA), a 141-home community,  informed of the activities surrounding the proposed 

Eisenmann pier extension. Your ongoing support is very much appreciated. 

We have reread both the original and the revised application. After a review of the case 

law applied by DNREC to revise the property line drawing, it remains unclear as to why Dr. 

Maurmeyer did not use this same methodology in the original application. The revised 

application which uses the redrawn  lines appear to show the entire proposed Eisenman pier 

extension to fall within the VHCHOA property. 

As previously stated,  the VHCHOA maintains its objection to the proposed Eisenmann 

dock extension as the proposed designs negatively impacts the HOA’s ability to construct its 

own pier from the common grounds(parcel: 234-18.00-23.02). 

Sincerely,  

Eileen Hagerty, Gary Desch, Anne Lara 

VHCHOA Board 


